
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 3/1/2017 3:30:16 PM
Subject: FW: Request for Lt. Governor

Please advise.

Lily

-----Original Message-----
From: Bedsole, Coretta D [mailto:cbedsole@aarp.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 01, 2017 2:24 PM
To: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
Subject: Request for Lt. Governor 

Lily,

Great talking with you earlier today.  AARP SC is one of several sponsors for the upcoming conference for the National Association of 
Social Workers.  We would like to invite Lt. Governor Bryant to offer greetings and make comments about his role as the leader of 
aging efforts.  The date and time is Wednesday, March 22 at 8:30 am at The Marriott, downtown Columbia.  We are thinking 10-15 
minutes.  There will be a couple of hundred people in attendance.  Please let me know what you think.

Thanks so much.
Coretta 

Sent from my iPhone
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